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Furness Group Riding for the Disabled is an unincorporated charity who does not 
hold high levels of reserves, will not accept any investment that is “risky” and 
therefore holds its reserves in the form of a bank or building society easy access 
savings account.  The Trustees aim for the highest interest rate within those 
parameters. 
 
 
 
 


